Alison Ellis

From: Public Affairs

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 8:40 AM
To: David Caldwell

Cc: Alison Ellis; Claire Lemoine

Subject: FW: The sale of BC/BS

Please see below.

Laura L. Gilmore, APR

Public Information Director
Louisiana Department of Insurance
225-342-9892
Laura.Gilmore@Idi.la.gov

Sign up for LDl updates

From: Gerry <gdsavoy@Iusfiber.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 8:25 PM
To: Public Affairs <public@Idi.la.gov>
Subject: The sale of BC/BS

Please don;t do this to us!!! When something that we have with BC/BS is working for us, why!!! You don’t try to fix
something that is not broken. We would be the one that would be hurt if this move is made. We do not need any
change. | have never had to call BC/BS because of something being not paid. They pay so well and on time. Please
don’t do this to your elder people who gave you our time. Thank you!

Sent from my iPad



